PO Box 300 Hurstbridge Vic 3099 Mobile 0418 355 414 PH 03 9718 1261 Fax 03 9718 0070

Email; sunwind@fastmail.fm

Sun Wind And Power SWAP

Renewable Energy system design and installation. Solar power on & off the grid, Solar Hot water etc.

Date 15 August 2008

Dear Sir

As a long term solar installer and designer I fully support the Senate Environment Committee Inquiry into Renewable Energy Amendment (Gross Feed In Tariff) Bill.

I believe this bill represents a WIN, WIN, WIN for

- 1. Australia and the Environment and our future power security.
- 2. The renewable energy industry and the thousands of people it employs.
- 3. Electrical consumers across Australia who are keen to invest in good environmental energy infrastructure and green power.

The Gross feed in Tarriff will give both investors and the industry long term security to invest in Renewable energy projects and employ staff to carry out this work.

The FIT Levy will free up tax payer funds away from solar rebates so this money can be re-directed to other important areas of need.

I also support the work of the Clean Energy Council in representing our industry.

Congratulations to Prime Minister Rudd and all the team for their vision and work in creating a clean, green future for Australia and the rest of the world.

Sincerely,

Trevor Robotham

Director SWAP